THE ASBURY PARK SCHOOL DISTRICT 910 4[™] AVENUE ASBURY PARK, NEW JERSEY 07712

SUPERINTENDENT'S BLUE BISHOP BULLETIN

Dr. RaShawn M. Adams, Superintendent of Schools

Volume 3 Issue 54 December 4, 2023

"Your world is as big as you make it." By Georgia Douglas Johnson

Asbury Park School District Community:

I am pleased to say that we have successfully concluded our week of parent-teachers conferences. Therefore, this week, our students can refocus their efforts and continue to make progress toward achieving their academic goals. Also note that district administrators will conduct a mid-way assessment to determine progress on our district goals that were established in August. As a reminder, the district's primary goal is Academic Achievement. To achieve this, we will continue providing our students with enrichment resources and acceleration opportunities that will allow them to be academically competitive in a global workspace.

During the next several weeks, our schools will have plenty of events for you to engage with us. We also ask that you continue to support our district's daily attendance goal of 95% or better, and I encourage you to ensure your child arrives to school on time.

I also want to remind our parents and guardians that New Jersey school immunization rules require students of varying ages to receive a series of mandatory immunizations before and while attending school. District nurses have sent numerous communications home about the need for children to get required vaccines. Unfortunately, students missing required vaccines will not be allowed to return to school in January. So, please take the time to ensure your child's immunizations are up to date.

Lastly, I encourage you to use this season as an opportunity to reflect on our blessings while offering support and demonstrating compassion and empathy toward the less fortunate.

Dr. RaShawn M. Adams Superintendent of Schools Asbury Park School District